THE PASTEL PRESS

Newsletter of the Oklahoma Pastel Society November 2011

November Return to Will Rogers Garden Center-

You've probably heard of tag team wrestling or maybe your guilty secret is being a pro wrestling fan! This month's program for OPS involves tag team painting and gives everyone an opportunity to participate in a paint around. We'll have reference material for each group and everyone will get an opportunity to put their touches on a painting and share in the fun. There will be easels and paper set up for use. Feel free to bring a small set of pastels for use during your portion of the paint around. This is a great way to get better acquainted with other members and to learn by doing.

Last month's meeting at Porches stimulated a lot of our senses-we had great food thanks to those who brought the refreshments, a very informative demo using pan pastels and the unprecedented opportunity to stock up on supplies in our very own private shopping experience. A huge thanks to Porches who so graciously arranged to have the demo and also stayed open to allow us to shop.

Member News-

Jude Tolar has had one of her wonderful florals accepted into the "Pastel 100" for Pastel Journal 2012-congratulations to Jude as she continues to garner more awards for her exceptional work.

Upcoming Workshops-

Sally Strand is teaching a workshop March 26-29, 2012 at the Wichita Center for the Arts. The flyer on the workshop is included for those interested in attending.

If you have announcements that you'd like to see included for Monday night's program, please notify Sue Ann at srodgers@trademech.com.

We'll look forward to seeing you November 14 at 6:15 PM at Will Rogers Garden Center!

Check the OPS website for the latest updates on news and other interesting information-

www.okpastel.org

Meetings Will Rogers Garden Center 6:30 PM 2nd Monday of the month